
Minutes  CDSSL Meeting   April 9, 2019 

In attendance: 

Tom Shields,  Don Fitzpatrick,  Dennis Walpole,  John Healey,   Richard Lynch,  John Delano, Bob Picarillo, 
Wayne Williams, Rick Wetzel,  George Batcher,  Tom Ricci,  Don Roberts,   Steve Snyder,   Gary Withey, 
John Johnson. 

The Minutes from the previous meeting were discussed and approved. 

Financial report  was given by Steve Snyder. 

A motion was made to accept the financial report and approved.  

Officers  –  Tom Shields announced again that he will be stepping down as president after the 2019 and 
asked the group if they or anyone they knew would like to seek the position. 

Sponsors  –   The list of sponsors that have paid was discussed as well as the sponsors that have yet to 
pay.  We will be reaching out to finalize the payments. 

Equipment  –  New uniforms have been ordered for three teams in Falzo and should be available on 
April 22nd to be distributed. 

Field conditions  –  There was discussion about  field # 2 and # 3 needing some work  and also about 
looking into a new set up for the batters boxes that could eliminate the erosion and holes that spring up, 
making footing difficult.   John Johnson will be doing some research on the options.  Tom Shields will be 
calling the town of CP to see if they will bring a load of dirt to maintain the fields.   

Evaluations:   Evaluation/tryouts will take place for Falzo and Craig on 4/13 and for Lozano on 4/20 at 10 
am.  

New Website  -  The new website is up and running and has been visited by many who approve of  the 
new layout.  It was discussed that there will be some ongoing changes to the site as the season 
progresses to make access to scores and recaps faster, etc.    

Outdoor Practices:   Outdoor practices will resume on 4/16 at 10am. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:51 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 


